
 
MUNICIPAL CITY HALL 
CITY OF SOYAPANGO  

Soyapango, October 20, 2008

     

Mr. David Miller

 

Mayor of Toronto

 

His Office

  

Attention: Father Hernán Astudillo

    

We send you our warmest regards, wishing you every success in the performance of your duties.

  

The reason for writing this letter is to let you know that we are very pleased that the Technical 
Partnership between Soyapango and Toronto will continue. We are currently implementing the 
recommendations suggested by the Partnership that will help us to achieve greater levels of efficiency 
and effectiveness in providing the different services offered to the residents of our municipality.

  

On behalf of the noble people of Soyapango we thank you for the support provided. However we still 
need your help to provide the services required by the 500,000 people who live in Soyapango, mainly in 
the social area, in health care. I am taking this opportunity to ask you for two ambulances in order to 
better support the health care programs promoted by the municipality and to increase the coverage 
that we offer today to our citizens.

  

We count on your unconditional support and reiterate our appreciation on behalf of the municipality to 
the noble people and government of Toronto.

  

Sincerely,

        

Mr. Carlos Alberto García Ruiz

 

Mayor of Soyapango

    

1a. Avenida Sur y Calle Roosevelt Pte., Barrio El Centro, Soyapango.
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